
Kim, Rosa


From: Kim, Rosa


Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 7:06 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov; scott.smullen@noaa.gov; christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov


Subject: Media Inquiry from CBS News


Hi there,


Rosa Kim from CBS News. Does NOAA have any comment in response to the hurricane chart that President


Trump presented today in the Oval Office which appeared to be altered to incorrectly show that Alabama


would be affected by Hurricane Dorian?


Thank you very much,


Rosa


Rosa D. Kim


CBS News – CBS This Morning


347-238-4958 (Cell) | 202-457-4371 (Office)
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